
 
 
 
 
 
 
10 January 2018 
 
Uday Oali Pabrai 
Ecfirst 
295 NE Venture Dr 
Waukee, IA 50263 
 
Dear Ali: 
 
On behalf of ISACA, I commend you on being rated one of the top 5% Asia Pacific CACS 
speakers this year! According to our post-conference survey, you were rated 4.75 or higher (on a 
5-point scale) by the attendees who responded to the survey about your session. 
 
To recognize your excellence, you will be noted on ISACA’s website, at 
http://www.isaca.org/asiacacs, as one of “2017 Asia Pacific CACS Top Rated Speakers.” 
Additionally, if you submit an abstract and are selected to present for conferences held within the 
next three years, you will be listed in our agenda with an electronic “badge” noting you are a 
2017 top-rated speaker. 
 
The 2017 Asia Pacific CACS was a remarkable success and offered more sessions than ever 
before. By all accounts, the conference was an incredible experience for our attendees, and our 
speakers were a big part of it. We will continue to build on that solid foundation as we plan 
future events. 
 
Thank you for contributing to Asia Pacific CACS and adding to its success! We appreciate 
speakers like you who are committed to providing your audience with a high quality, impactful 
educational experience.  
 
Congratulations! 
 

 
Laureen Kaczmarek 
ISACA Director of Training and Education  

http://www.isaca.org/asiacacs

